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April 28, 2020 
 
Mr. Jorge L. Alba, PhD, P.E., CFM 
City of Sugar Land 
Engineering Department 
2700 Town Center Blvd N 
Sugar Land, Texas 77479 
 
Re: Recommendation of Award 
 CIP AP1902 US90A Drainage Improvements for Sugar Land Airport Taxiway 

Sugar Land, Texas 

 
Dear Mr. Alba: 
 
Bids were received for the Construction of US90A Drainage Improvements for Sugar Land Airport Taxiway (CIP 

Project No. AP1902) for the City of Sugar Land in the Office of the City Secretary on April 23, 2020 at 11:00 AM.  

Bids were publicly opened and read at that time. 

 

Nine (9) contractors submitted proposals for this work.  A summary tabulation of the bids is enclosed for your review.  

Lonnie Lischka Company, LP submitted the lowest Base Bid proposal in the amount of $181,894.80. 

 

We have worked with Lonnie Lischka Company, LP in the past and find it to be an acceptable contractor.  We 

recommend that the referenced contract be awarded to Lonnie Lischka Company, LP on the basis of their bid form 

in the amount of $181,894.80. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stephen C. Reiter, PE, CFM    
Vice President     
     
BFB/mls 
\\jonescarter.corp\cfs\Projects\00237\00237-0048-00 Regional Drainage Improvements at Sugar\2 Design Phase\Bid Documents\ROA for US90A Regional 
Pond.docx 

 
Enclosure 

cc: Mr. Mike Day –  Lonnie Lischka Company, LP 

  


